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From Tue Rt Hon Sk Kerru Josern B1 M
House of Commons, OWILA OAA

28 February, 1975

Ralph Harris, Esq.,
General Director
IEA
2 Lord North Street,
Westminster

' London, SW1P 3LB

/N

Thank you for your letter of 26th
February. I note what you write about
Ralph Bateman. I think it might be
best, in the new circumstances, if he were
to meet Peter Thorneycroft and me together.
I will try to arrange this.
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